
 

 

 

 

Statement on Flower Allowance 

 

The National Demonstrators Committee have reviewed the 
recommended minimum flower allowance and have 
unanimously agreed that it should be increased to £150 (for 
a club meeting), in keeping with the 25% increase in flower 
costs caused by Brexit and Covid 19. 

Some flower clubs may query this decision, this figure is a 
recommendation, it is not mandatory. Programme 
Secretaries can negotiate with the Demonstrator; respect 
and consideration should be given to both parties. The 
recommended increase is applicable from February 2022 
and does not apply to previously signed blue forms. 
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